
ESHID-601290

SUSANA MARTINEZ 
Governor 

JOHN A. SANCHEZ 
Lieutenant Governor 

March 10, 2016 

NEW MEXICO 
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Phone (SOS) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030 
www.ent•.nm.got1 

CERTIFIED MAIL • RETURN RECEIYf REQUESTED 

RYAN FLYNN 
Cabinet Secretary 
BUTCH TONGA TE 
Deputy Secretary 

Doug Hintze, Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy 
EM-Los Alamos Field Office, DOE 
3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A316 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Michael Brandt, Associate Director 
Environment, Safety, Health 

RE: EXTENSION REQUESTS 

Los Alamos National Laboratory 
P.O. Box 1663, MS K491 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

FOR SUBMITTAL OF THE 2015 MONITORING REPORT AND THE 2016 
MONITORING PLAN FOR LOS ALAMOS/PUEBLO WATERSHED SEDIMENT 
TRANSPORT MITIGATION PROJECT 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABO RA TORY 
EPA ID #NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-15-022 

Dear Messrs. Hintze and Brandt: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department 
of Energy (DOE) and the Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively, the 
Permittees) Request for Extensions to Submit the 2015 Monitoring Report and 2016 Monitoring 
Plan for Los Alamos/Pueblo Watershed Sediment Transport Mitigation Project and Request to 
Revise the Date for Future Submittals (Request), dated February 29, 2016 and referenced by 
ADESH-16-026. 

The Permittees request extensions of the March 31, 2016, date to submit both the 2015 
Monitoring Report and the 2016 Monitoring Plan for Los Alamos/Pueblo Watershed Sediment 
Transport Mitigation Project to April 30, 2016. The Permittees request the extension to be able 
to interpret geomorphic results from recent LiDAR flyover data. The Permittees are also 
requesting that the submittal date for future annual reports be changed from March 31 to April 
30. 
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NMED hereby approves the Request. The new submission date for the 2015 Monitoring Report 
and the 2016 Monitoring Plan for Los Alamos/Pueblo Watershed Sediment Transport Mitigation 
Project has been changed to April 30, 2016, as requested. In the future, the Permittees must 
submit monitoring report for the previous year and monitoring plan for the current year by April 
30 of each subsequent year. 

Please contact Neelarn Dhawan of my staff at (505) 476-6042 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: K. Roberts, NMED RPD 
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
S. Y anicak, NMED DOE OB, MS M894 
L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
C. Rodriguez, DOE-EM-LA, MS A316 
S. Veenis, ADEP-ER, MS M992 
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